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26th October 2021 
 
Dear Parent 

 
RE: Settling In Evening (Years 7, 8, 9 & 10) Non-Compulsory Attendance 

 
Students have now completed half a term of this academic year and we have been monitoring their 
academic and social progress as well as their general behaviour. As a result of this, teaching staff 
have completed a Settling-In report to comment on your child’s effort, conduct, classwork and 
homework in each of their subjects. These reports will be available via the parent and student 
Go4schools App.  If you have not already done so, please see attached details on how to access 
Go4Schools. 

 
We are delighted to inform you that your child has had an excellent start to the academic year. 
Your child’s report suggests that they are making either ‘Outstanding (1)’ or ‘Good (2)’ effort in all 
or nearly all subject areas. Your child should be proud of the start to the new term and we hope 
this continues throughout the year. 

 
As a result, it is NOT compulsory that you partake in Settling-In Evening planned for Thursday 
11th November 2021 between 3.30pm and 5:30pm. However, if you still wish to speak to your 
child’s Form Tutor then please use the Parents’ Evening Booking system (link below) to arrange a 
time (this event will be held virtually). 
 
www.gurunanak.parentseveningsystem.co.uk 

 
In addition, you can also monitor your child’s achievement points and behaviour via the 
ClassCharts Parent App. Please monitor this regularly as this gives parents up-to-date 
information regarding positive and negative points obtained by your child both inside and outside 
of the classroom. 

 
Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Yours faithfully 

 

 
 
Mr T Perryman 
Assistant Principal 
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